
 
January 31, 2014 

 

Dear Room 105 Families, 
 

It’s good to finally get another newsletter out on a Friday! In reading, we are doing a book club and 
studying the genre of survival/adventure books. Please note that your student has been assigned chapters to read 
in their book daily. I have included a copy of the calendar with this newsletter. In writing, we will begin to write 
literary essays. We hope to finish these units before mid-winter break. In science, we will begin to study 
astronomy. Please remember that students and safetys should be dressed for the ever changing weather. It is also 
recommended that they keep a sweater or hoodie at school to deal with the occasion shifts in school temperature. 
Visit our class is now on Twitter, @misterprovost Feel free to contact me if you have questions or concerns. 

 
 

Here is what we did this week: 
 

 Social Studies – Maps/Movement/Recycling 

 Science–States of Matter 

 Reading – Book Clubs 

 Writing – Intro Lit Essays 

 Math – Multiplication/Exponents 

  
Here is what we will be doing next week: 
 

 Social Studies – 

 Science–Astronomy 

 Reading – Finish 1
st
 adventure book/Start New Book 

 Writing – Elements of Lit Essay 

 Math – Review CH 5/TEST  
 
 
 
 

 

February 3- 7 
Monday 3 Tuesday 4 Wednesday 5 Thursday 6 Friday 7 

 PE 
 BOOK CHECKOUT 

 Word Study Test 
 

 
 

 ART 
 

 Music 

 PE 
 

 

 Spanish 
 

 

 Media 
 Music  

 

 
 
 
 

Happy Weekend, 
 
 Mr.Provost 
 www.mrprovost.info 

@misterprovost 
 matthew.provost@clawson.k12.mi.us 
 
 
 

KEEP 
PRACTICING 

THOSE 
MULTIPLICATION 

FACTS! 

http://www.mrprovost.info/
mailto:matthew.provost@clawson.k12.mi.us


 


